Alloway Township School
Home of the Tigers

Amy Morley
Chief School Administrator

Dear Alloway Township School Families:

NJSLA or New Jersey Student Learning Assessments for Spring 2024 will be held starting on Monday, May 13,
2024, for Grades 3-8. These computer-based assessments measure our students’ progress in meeting the state learning
standards for their grade level in ELA, Math, and Science in Gr. 5 and 8. The data that we receive, in addition to our local
assessments, helps to provide a more complete picture of what our students know and can do. The results also provide
valuable information about our curriculum and instruction practices and help us identify any changes we may need to
make. In the late summer or fall, individual score reports will be sent home to the parents and guardians.

The schedule for these assessments for each grade level can be found below:

Grade Subject Unit Testing Time Testing Makeup Dates

Level Dates

3-8 Math 3 days (units) @ 60 min 5/13-5/15 5/20-5/24
each

Gr. 8 Math 2 days (units) @ 90 min 5/13 & 5/14 5/20-5/24

Algebra each

3 ELA 2 days (units) @ 75 min 5/13 & 5/14 5/20-5/24
each

4-8 ELA 2 days (units) @ 90 min 5/13 & 5/14 5/20-5/24
each

5&8 Science 4 days (units) @ 45 min 5/16-5/17 5/20-5/24
each

Information about these assessments can be found at the following website: under Parent Resources:

https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/practice-tests/
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https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/practice-tests/

Our teachers have worked hard all year to prepare our students for this test and will ensure students are familiar
with the online testing platforms and tools. There are a few things we need our families to assist with to ensure successful

testing for all students:

1. Please make sure your child gets a good night’s rest and eats a good breakfast.
2. Please ensure that your child arrives on time. Latecomers cannot be admitted to classrooms if testing has
started and will need to wait in the Main Office until the testing session is completed. Latecomers will need to

make up the test at another time.
3. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the state assessment, feel free to contact me by phone
or email.

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

Megan Matarese Heather Principe, Vice Principal

District Testing Coordinator School Testing Coordinator
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